
PS325/22-23/SLI/EWE

Dear [RecipientTitle] [RecipientSurname],

Uniform returns to normal next week
The forecast for next week is for cooler temperatures (around 21 centigrade) so we will be
reverting to normal uniform rules. This means that students must bring their blazers to school and
wear them around the school site. Teachers will continue to apply common sense in their
classrooms, allowing students to place their blazers on the backs of their chairs during lessons if
the rooms are on the warm side. We will continue to review our uniform rules as the term
progresses.

﻿

Thanks for your continued support,

Simon Liley, Headteacher


